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Dear 
 
FOI Ref: 87758/24
 
 Thank you for your request for information, dated 30 July 2024, under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
You requested:

1. What software you are currently using to facilitate BACS payments & what is
the date of the renewal for this contract?

2. How much you are paying annually for this contract, and where do you
advertise for this tender?

 
Response:
We do not hold this information as the Local Government Boundary Commission
for England does not use BACS software for payments. All payments are done via
the provided government banking service website/portal.
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the
reference number above in any correspondence.
 
If you are unhappy with the response or the way in which your request was dealt
with and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should
write to:
 
Kathryn Trower
Director of Corporate Services
Local Government Boundary Commission for England
7th Floor
3 Bunhill Row
London
EC1Y 8YZ
 
Kind regards
 
Angela Hendry
 
 
Angela Hendry
HR Lead
7th Floor
3 Bunhill Row
London






